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sensory
room Many children 

accessed our 
sensory room last 
term. 
 
Staff in school 
participated in 
online sensory 
training with Sadie 
Charlton. 

Y6 students 
benefitted from 
sensory circuits 
in preparation for 
their SATS before 
the summer.

We are also 
grateful to Mr 
and Mrs Ablett for 
kindly donating a 
voucher which has 
enabled the school 
to purchase sensory 
equipment. We are 
most grateful!



trust
send

meetings 
At Wickersley Partnership Trust, we value 
the importance of collaboration. 

As a result, Trust SENDcos meet regularly in 
order to plan training opportunities for both 
teachers and support staff. 

We have also been creating support 
documents to help staff ensure quality first 
teaching and to ensure relevant adaptations 
are made to support all children within our 
classrooms.



SEND
drop-in

sessions  
Since COVID, there has 
been an increase in 
the number of parents 
concerned about: 
mental health, resilience, 
anxiety, parenting 
skills, behaviour at 
home, reward and 
consequence strategies, 
and how to establish 
routines at home. 

We are therefore 
looking to start 
some drop in 
sessions for 
parents to come 
in, chat, vent and 
support each 
other. Keep an 
eye out for more 
information about 
this within the next 
few weeks.



autumn 1 autumn 1 
– Up next – Up next 

From the start of the 23/24 academic year, 
we will be providing regular SEND updates on 
our website and social media channels.

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram!

Facebook - Aston Lodge Primary School

Instagram - @aston_lodge

X - @aston_lodge


